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Iwicki, Brad

From:
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 8:05 AM
To: Planning
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing: 557 W GARTNER RD

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

  

As residents in Moser Highlands, we support the rezoning of the above-stated property to 
accommodate an extra parking spot on the driveway.  
   


